
BECAUSE YOU GAVE... 
Thank you so much for your generous contribution to help 
pharmacy students. I’ve always worked during school to help pay 
for my living expenses and tuition, but it is still very difficult as 
a student. I am so grateful that you are willing to donate your 
hard-earned money to help me in my journey. Thank you! 

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, I CAN...	
This scholarship will help me cover the cost of travel to 
residency interviews and the American Society of Health-System 
Pharmacists Midyear Meeting. It will also help me focus a little 
more on school instead of trying to pick up extra shifts at work.

WHY I CHOSE TTUHSC... 
I was incredibly moved by the warm and friendly staff at the 
front office in Amarillo. The campus felt like a family and the 
school seemed to push for cooperation between students instead 
of competition, which I really loved.

DONG YANG
Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center

Jerry H. Hodge School of Pharmacy




